
Colbert County Schools 

Called Board Meeting 

March 31, 2022 

 

The Colbert County Board of Education met on March 31, 2022 at the office of the 

Superintendent to conduct a called, public meeting at 4:30 p.m. The Meeting was called to order 

by President Yarber. Board members present were:  Mr. David Yarber, President, Mrs. Sandra 

James, Mr. Thomas Burgess, Mr. Ricky Saint, Mrs. Jackie Witt, Mr. Terry Wilhite, CSFO and 

Superintendent Hand. 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and an invocation was held. 

 

Upon a motion by Member James, seconded by Member Witt, the agenda was approved as 

presented.  

  
Upon a motion by Member James, seconded by Member Witt, the Board recessed to executive 
session at 4:40 p.m.  The meeting was called back to order at 4:50 p.m.  Member James made 
a motion to reconvene, seconded by Member Burgess.  Superintendent Hand recommended 
student CCHS-2022-03 be assigned to alternative school placement for the remainder of the 
2021-2022 school year and the first 45 days of the 2022-2023 school year.  Member Burgess 
made a motion to approve, seconded by Member James.  Motion carried unanimously.  
 

With no further business, Member Saint moved that the meeting adjourn at 5:00 p.m., seconded 

by Member James.  The motion passed unanimously. 
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